
May 26, 2021

Dear Parents,

I hope this letter finds you and your family well. The new campus is on the horizon and
with school being out for summer, it is time to begin transportation sign-ups. At the bottom of
this letter is a QR Code to scan with your phone to complete the transportation sign-up form for
the 2021-2022 school year. Just turn on your phone’s camera and point it at the code. You will
see a notification at the top of the screen asking to open a webpage. Click on the notification.

Please understand that this form will be processed on a first come first serve basis
except for current riders who have been grandfathered into our current transportation plans for
the next school year. If you are a current van or bus rider with Munroe please fill out this form to
ensure all data is current for the 2021-2022 school year. Along with this, there have been some
changes to the transportation plans here at Robert F. Munroe.

We will be using centralized stop locations for most of the regions we currently serve.
This includes current riders who may have had house stops in the past. If the students live in a
densely populated location with multiple van or bus riders in the same area we will have them
report to a central location for pick-up and drop-off. If your child lives in a fairly remote area we
will still provide transportation and house pick-up. If you would like your child to be
transported to and from your house each day but live in a dense area, this may be available for
an additional fee.

Secondly, we are excited to announce that we will now have a van that will service the
Tallahassee area. This is an amazing addition to our transportation fleet and an amazing
opportunity for your family to take advantage of. This van will be folded into our fleet in the
same manner as the others and will be filled on a first come first serve basis with centralized
stops for student pick up and drop off.

New riders will be sent out a confirmation email when they are scheduled with details
about stop location, estimated pick-up and drop-off times, and important information regarding
billing.

Thank you and we look forward to seeing you at the new school,
Christopher Loman

Transportation Options:
- Round Trip Transportation

- One Child: $900
- Two Children: $1200
- Three Children: $1400

- One Way Transportation
- One Child: $750
- Two Children: $1100
- Three Children: $1125


